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SUMMARY
Makes unlawful employment practice for employer to refuse to provide to requesting state agency
employment verification and any other information that is necessary to determine individual's
eligibility to receive public assistance provided by agency.

Makes unlawful employment practice for employer to retaliate or discriminate against individual
because state agency has requested employment verification or information necessary to determine
individual's eligibility for public assistance or because individual has applied for or received public
assistance.
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